
21 April 2016 

Christie Nelson 
P.O. Box 10114 
701 West Georgia Street 
Suite 410 
Vancouver, British Columbia 
V7Y 1C6 
Sent by Email: christie.nelson@ceaa-acee.qc.ca 

Dear Ms. Nelson 

leek Resources Limited 
Suite 3300, 550 Burrard Street 
Vancouver, BC Canada V6C 083 

Re: Environmental Assessment of the Schaft Creek Project 

+1 604 699 4000 Tel 
+1 604 699 4750 Fax 
www.teck.com 

Teck 

File PM-E-003 

Teck continues to work on the Schaft Creek Project. However, we recognize that substantive changes 
will be required to the project description to address, at a minimum, issues related to tailings 
management and greenhouse gas emissions as required by the CEAA and the BC EAO. Teck is not ready 
at this time to advance the environmental review of the Project and hereby withdraws from the current 
federal review. Teck will contact the CEAA when the Project is ready to re-enter the process. 

Thank you for your kind consideration. 

Sincerely 

Warren Yau, P.Eng. 

Project Director 

Schaft Creek Project 

Cc: 

Mark Freberg 

<Original signed by>




